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4th October 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Harvest Festival – Tuesday 15th October 

 

Linking with our RE theme for this half term “Helping Others”, we will be celebrating 

Harvest on Tuesday 15th October.   

 

We are asking children in Year 2 to contribute items for a family shoebox gift as part of 

their RE curriculum this half term. Lists of items that are required will be displayed outside 

of the Year 2 classrooms and we would like you to sign your child’s name next to the item 

that they would like to donate.   A copy of the list is attached for information. 

 

We should be grateful if the children could bring in their donations any time between now 

and the 25th October so that we can be ready to assemble the shoeboxes in the first week 

after half term.  

 

Thank you for your anticipated support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs Caroline Sugden 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


